
 

 
 

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 

Cessation of Passport Extensions 

 

06 February 2020 - The Philippine Consulate General in Houston wishes to inform the 
public that extensions of passport validity are no longer being done by the Department of 
Foreign Affairs in compliance with existing international regulations.  
 
All passport holders are reminded that Passports must remain valid for at least 6 months 
from date of departure. For this reason, the Consulate General suggests that passports 
must be renewed ten (10) months before the date of expiration. 
 
Passports may be renewed at the Philippine Consulate General in Houston, 9990 
Richmond Avenue, Ste. 100N, Houston, Texas 77042 by appointment set through its 
official website at https://kiosk.na1.qless.com/kiosk/app/home/100100000105. 
 
For more information on passport application and renewal, please visit the Consulate’s 
official website at https://houstonpcg.dfa.gov.ph/index.php/consular-services/passport-
services or send your queries via email to pcghouston.passport.legal@gmail.com. 
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